
School Close Tel: (01953) 887286
Kenninghall Fax: (01953) 887048
Norwich
Norfolk
NR16 2EJ

9th January 2019

Dear Parents and Carers

GUITAR & UKULELE CLUB – Years 4-6

Maximum 8 spaces available

Guitar & Ukulele club will commence on Wednesday 16th January 2019.  Last session will be 
on Wednesday 6th February. The club will run from 3.15 – 4.15pm, please collect promptly.

£4 per session 

Instruments are available please speak to Mr Sharkey.

Aims : Basic guitar, one bass player, percussion, learning songs, vocals encouraged, working 
as a group, performances and mostly enjoyment.

Many thanks 
Geoff Sharkey

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………..

My child _____________________  will be starting guitar club on Wednesday 16th January
and I agree to the payment of £4 per session.

My Child will be collected from Guitar club by ______________________ parent/carer my 
contact phone number is ________________

Signed ______________________________

E-mail: office@kenninghall.norfolk.sch.uk
Website: www.kenninghallprimaryschool.com

Headteacher: Mrs S Medler
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